Despatch from J. Allan (Acting High Commissioner) to the Secretary for External Affairs on the subject of the introduction of
goats on Gough Island by South African personnel without the prior authorisation of the Administrator of Tristan da Cunha,
3.1.59. + various correspondence regarding.

Despatch from the Secretary for Transport to the Secretary for External affairs entitled “Gough Island: Renewal of Licence for
Operation of Wireless (Weather) Station ZOE33”, 11.8.59. + various correspondence regarding.

Despatch from the Secretary for Transport to the Secretary for External Affairs entitled “Gough Island: Livestock”, in connection
with the importation of 7 sheep and 14 hens to the island, 2.2.60. + correspondence regarding.

Telegrams on the subject of the return of the “Shakleton” to Table Bay Harbour from her first relief trip to Marion Island. States
that ship is to sail to Tristan and Gough Islands + relates Captain Turnbull’s short account of trip, 14.3.60.

Letter from J.G. Stewart (Secretary for External Affairs) to the Secretary for Transport entitled “Voyage of “Shakleton” to
Tristan da Cunha and Gough Island”, 31.3.60.

Letter from F.W. Liebenberg (Sekretaris van Vervoer) to Sekretaris van Buitelandse Sake entitled “Gougheiland: VVoorsetting
van Weerstasie”, 12.9.60.

Letter from P.H. Philip (Secretary for External Affairs) to the High Commissioner for the Union of South Africa, London,
entitled “Gough Island: Continuation of Weather Station”, 12.9.60.

Various correspondence in connection with obtaining permission form United Kingdom Government to erect buildings on Gough
Island and sending personnel to undertake survey, November *60.

Letter from P.H. Philip (Secretary for External Affairs) requesting that permission be sought from the Administrator for the

importation into Gough Island of seven castrated rams during March 1961. + correspondence regarding.



